NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
THE FEBRUARY 6, 2020, SCHEDULED MEETING OF THE LASSEN COUNTY TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE HAS BEEN CANCELLED.
THE NEXT REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING OF THE LASSEN COUNTY TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE WILL BE HELD ON MARCH 5, 2020 IN THE SECOND FLOOR CONFERENCE ROOM, 707 NEVADA STREET, SUSANVILLE CA.

For questions, please contact the Lassen County Department of Planning and Building Services, (530) 251-8269.
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